
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/19/2016 9:00:00 AM

Subject: RE: Letter to Chm Leatherman and White re: Budget

My changes are below:
 
Recognizing the need for accountability and transparency in the collection of Other Funds by state agencies, the 
General Assembly, most recently via Proviso 117.74 of the FY 2016-17 Appropriations Act, already requires each state 
agency to provide a public report of all aggregated amounts of fines and fees that were charged, collected, and 
expended by that agency. 
 
 
 
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 8:19 AM

To: Patel, Swati; Mottel, Haley; Veldran, Katherine; Godfrey, Rob; Schimsa, Rebecca; Taylor, Richele

Cc: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Letter to Chm Leatherman and White re: Budget
 
Team,
 
Attached is the almost final draft of the letter we plan to send out this morning.  I am waiting for confirmation on the 
EO number, but otherwise this is final pending any changes from y’all.
 
Thank you.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Deputy Chief of Staff, Budget and Policy
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 429-6769
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